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Sat
St. Mary’s Catholic Church


97 Ashby Road, Loughborough LE11 3AB


Tel:	01509 262123


Email: 	� HYPERLINK "mailto:stmarys.97@ntlworld.com" ��stmarys.97@ntlworld.com�


Web:	� HYPERLINK "http://www.stmarysloughborough.org.uk" ��www.stmarysloughborough.org.uk�


E-news:	� HYPERLINK "mailto:stmarys.enews@gmail.com" ��stmarys.enews@gmail.com�





Served by the Rosminians:


Fr Philip Sainter, Fr Charles Sormany, Fr Simon Giles











ROSMINI CENTRE: Saturday 6th  July, 10.30am for 11.00am.   The theme is: “Magisterium and Theologians”, presented by Fr. Ted Mullen, ending at 1.00pm followed by a light lunch.  Please register by phoning: 01509 813078. See � HYPERLINK "http://www.rosminicentre.co" �www.rosminicentre.co�.uk for details and directions. 





PARISH PICNIC:  Didn't we have a lovely time...? Despite mixed weather conditions, many of St Mary's and Sacred Heart communities came together, with the Namibia group from De Lisle School, to have an afternoon of fun, food and music last Saturday.  The prime objective was to bring people together (Living Stones).  The secondary aim was to support parish funds and the De Lisle Namibia fund.  We raised £500 to be split between them.  Huge thanks to all those who organised and contributed to the enjoyment of the day.  Entertainment was provided by Lucy from De Lisle who sang and accompanied herself on guitar, and by a small group of pupils from Sacred Heart and St Mary's Schools.  And of course, our new St Mary's Singers gave their first public performance, with a medley of songs from Les Misérables.  Watch this space for the next event and for the resumption of choir practice, which will probably be in September.





Thank you to all those generous parishioners who provided raffle prizes. We received far more than we expected and used about half. The rest will be stored until the next parish event. 





Winning programme prize number (not yet claimed) – 69.  Other raffle prizes unclaimed  are nos.  228, 61 and 415.  Please bring your winning number to the Presbytery to collect your prize!





Finally, thanks to Father Philip for leading us in a truly joyful Mass celebration at the end of the afternoon.





OUR SCRIPTURE AND TRADITION GROUP is taking a break until September when we will be looking at each of the Parables of Jesus and their meanings.  So if you’ve ever wondered about their relevance in our lives today, do think about coming, and find out with us!





SPUC EVENT:  Vin Garbutt: on Thursday 4th July, this internationally known folk singer will be performing a benefit gig for SPUC at Holy Spirit Social Centre, Victoria Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham.  The show starts at 8pm (doors open 7.15 pm).  Vin Garbutt is one of the most popular folk acts in the country and a past winner of the Radio 2 Live Folk Performer award.  Tickets are priced at £12 or £10 concessions and are available from David Paton: � HYPERLINK "mailto:David_j_Paton@yahoo.co.uk" �David_j_Paton@yahoo.co.uk�,


 tel: 0795 405 4778





ROSARY RALLY:  18th August, 3.00pm, at Grace Dieu.  Details to follow





Attention Welcomers Readers & Extraordinary Ministers !  NEW ROTAS


for the next four months are now available at the back of the church.  Please


collect your copy today.  Thank you.























�








Newsletter for Sunday, 30th June 2013








13th Week of Ordinary Time - Psalter Week 1








SAINTS PETER AND PAUL





On 1st July we celebrate the Feast Day of Blessed Antonio Rosmini, the Founder of the Rosminian Order.  We invite all our readers to be full of faith when praying that through the intercession of Blessed Antonio Rosmini, Madeleine McCann, who disappeared on the evening of Thursday, 3rd May 2007, in Praia da Luz, a resort in the Algarve region of Portugal, may now return safely to her parents, Kate and Gerry McCann and her twin siblings:





Oh Blessed Antonio Rosmini, through your powerful intercession, grant today the safe return of Madeleine McCann to her parents.  Amen.





Please pray this prayer ten times





Thank you.


                                                                   Fr. Philip Sainter


***





Who keeps our church looking so beautiful?





Do you ever pause to wonder about the work involved in keeping our Church clean and tidy and enhancing its beauty?  Well, every Friday between about 10.00am and 12.30pm (provided there is no morning funeral) a small team of parishioners set to work with dusters, polish, mops and buckets to clean the church ready for the weekend.  Some of us have been doing it for years, others joined us more recently, but we do need more members for the team. Those of us who help with the cleaning think it is a wonderful privilege to be in the presence of the Lord during those few hours. Would you be willing to lend your hands to our small team?  Just turn up on a Friday morning, and we will show you what to do. You will be made most welcome, even if you can’t stay for the full time.  Please consider serving the parish in this vitally important role.          














MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS –30th June – 6th July 2013�
�
�
�
�
 29th  �
  6.00pm�
Patrick Hollingsworth RIP�
�
Sun�
Saints Peter and Paul, Apostles�
�
�
 30th �
  9.00am�
Rob Casey RIP�
�
�
�
11.00am�
Ray and Celia Yeomans RIP�
�
�
�
�
Baptism of baby Mikael Tristanto�
�
�
�
12.45pm�
Polish Mass�
�
�
�
  4.00pm�
Italian Mass�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Eucharistic Adoration�
�
Mon�
    1st   �
  9.15am  �
Stephanie Offiler - Recovery�
�
Tues�
    2nd �
  9.15am�
All Parishioners�
�
�
Weds�
St. Thomas, Apostle�
�
�
�
    3rd   �
  9.15am         �
Peter Desmond Dunne RIP�
�
�
Thurs�
    4th   �
  9.15am�
Margaret Veals RIP�
�
Fri�
    5th  �
  5.30pm


  6.00pm�
Filipino Novena


Filipino Mass�
�
�
�
�
Jaime Mandelo Sr. RIP�
�
Sat�
    6th   �
  9.15am�
Winnie Culley RIP�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
All Parishioners�
�



THIS WEEK AT ST. MARY’S�
�
�
�
Tues�
   2nd  �
�
NO Scripture & Tradition until September �
�
�
�
   7.30pm�
SPUC Commitee Meeting - Front Room�
�
�
�
   7.30pm�
Visiting Group - Library�
�
Weds�
   3rd   �
   2-4pm�
Senior Citizens - Church Hall�
�
�
�
   7.30pm�
U.C.M. - Library�
�
Thurs�
  4th             �
   7.30pm�
R.C.I.A. - Front Room�
�



PLEASE PRAY FOR those who are sick:  Peter Darlston, David Allen, David Nevin, Freddy Hess, Ruby Campbell, John, Gerry O’Rourke, Stan Trojan, David Hart, Mark, Jane Moss, Ellen Wakefield, Cluchreur Caror, Marie Ward, Michael Smith, Stephanie Offiler, Andrew Clark, Pat Donnelly, Louise Raven, Valerie, Holly Jones, Ken Lowe, Chris, Rosinah, David Shaw and Maria Sainter.





the recently deceased:  Barbara Nolan





those whose anniversaries occur at this time - may they rest in peace:  Teresa Pedgey, Gaetano Micciche, Raymond Yeomans, Bernard Stieler, Norah Fox, Irmgard Cooledge, Kathleen Winterton, Charlotte Devaney and Giovanni Di-Niro





***


FATHER PHILIP:  will be away (with the exception of Sat/Sun 27th/28th July) until Friday 2nd August, on annual leave and Directing a retreat. 








WANTED – PARISH OFFICE ASSISTANT/SECRETARY:  St. Mary’s Parish requires a part-time office assistant/secretary to work with the Parish Priest and to support him in his ministry and in the administration of the parish office, whilst also being a communication focus for parishioners and others.  Hours: 12 per week, preferably mornings through to early afternoons - Wednesdays to Fridays preferred.  Holidays by arrangement; salary negotiable.  Self-motivation, a good standard of English, absolute discretion and an understanding of St. Mary’s parish life are important. References will be taken up and the successful candidate will need to be CRB checked.  Please see our noticeboard for more information and apply direct to Fr. Philip or Catherine Brady.   





MISSING:  Our red-painted  wheelchair which belongs to the Disability Group.   Does anyone know its whereabouts?  Please contact the Parish Office. 





FAITH IN FAMILIES:  Could we ask CHILDREN'S BOX HOLDERS to please hand in their boxes by the end of June.  Thank you.  Empty boxes can be found at the Repository.





CHRISTIAN AID LUNCH:  This will be held today Sunday, 30th June at 12.30pm.  Venue:  St. Mary's Church Hall, Nanpantan, Loughborough





101 CLUB:  Collectors will be here this weekend and next.  You will find them in the Church Hall after Mass.  





PADLEY PILGRIMAGE:  Interdiocesan Pilgrimage in honour of the Padley martyrs, Blessed Robert Ludlam and Blessed Nicholas Garlick.  Assemble 3.00pm at Grindleford Station (Derbyshire) on Sunday 14th July.  Outdoor Mass commences 3.30pm amid the ruins of the mediaeval manor, where the two travelling priests were discovered and arrested.  Guest speaker:  the Most Reverend Peter Smith, Archbishop of Southwark. Extra car parking available next to Grindleford station.  Postcode for your satnav is S32 2JA.  For more information please see our noticeboard or contact Mrs. White on 01433 630352 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:celia.white@btconnect.com" �celia.white@btconnect.com�, or lastly, see � HYPERLINK "http://www.hallam-diocese.com/padley.html" �www.hallam-diocese.com/padley.html�





CHILDREN'S LITURGY:  Thank you to everyone who has donated crayons, felt tip pens and pencils.  It is very much appreciated.                              Arthur Clarke





PARISH VOICE:  will be on sale after all Masses during the weekends of 6/7th and 13th/14th July with lots of Parish picnic photos for you to enjoy.





THE CHURCH HALL:  will be closed from Monday 8th -31st July for necessary refurbishments and redecoration work.





THE KSC quiz night due to be held on the 6th of July, has been Cancelled





WELCOME!


Have you joined us for the first time? Come and meet other parishioners for coffee or tea in the Parish Hall  after Sunday morning Mass, and make yourself known to one of our Priests.


NB  Please remember to inform the Parish Office if you change your contact details.











